
 

       This past year has gone by so fast it is hard to believe that summer is almost upon us. These past few 

weeks we have experienced all kinds of weather. There have been days when it has been difficult for the 

children to go outside or even walk to and from school as they are not dressed properly for the changing 

weather. We know that you are all very busy in the mornings, if you could take just a few minutes to look at 

the forecast for each day and send the appropriate clothing it would help us in organizing our outdoor times. 

We are all challenged by our weather conditions. Today it is sunny and hot but tomorrow it could be raining 

and very cold, if your child has to walk to school it bad weather without proper clothing makes it very difficult 

for them to have an enjoyable day when it starts out poorly. 

 

   Our annual meeting is scheduled for June 6, Wednesday 6-7 pm. We will be providing daycare. We would 

like to discuss our summer plans . Refreshments will be provided. 

 

 The “‘Powering the Cure’ Golf Tournament and Poker Run” will be held on August 25th at Heritage Pointe Golf Course in 

south Calgary. The Poker Run vehicle cruise will be driving through the southern Alberta foothills to rendezvous for 

dinner a “Show and Shine” along with raffles and a silent auction. Last years tournament raised over $15,000 in 

donations.

 

We are finalizing our summer activities. The staff are busy putting the finishing touches on our summer 

calendar. We will be sending out the summer newsletter the end of June. All fieldtrip forms will be attached to 

the newsletter. We ask permission slips to be signed and returned. All trip fees have been covered in your 

monthly fee. When you receive the summer newsletter please read through it and tack it up so you will have it 

when we reopen in July. 

Reminder: Does your child have Calaway Pass? 
 

:  

Our last Movie Night for this school year will be held on June 8th. If your child is interested in 

attending please talk to Melissa or Melody. 

 



I know that it seems strange to even think about September when we are just approaching summer, 

however we just wanted to make sure all of the information about our fall activities is available. Once again 

we are happy to announce that we will have all of activities returning in the fall including gymnastics, dance, 

piano, and (hopefully) karate. Attached in the email is information about the Karate and Dance lessons. Please 

find contact information for each of the activities below.  

 

 

Dance – Classes will run on Wednesdays at the center - Springbank Dancers – Registration Open Now - 

www.SpringbankDancers.com  Fall Poster is attached 

 

Gymnastics – Tuck n Tumble – Classes will continue to run on Mondays– Registration starts soon - 

www.tuckntumble.ca 

 

Piano – Sharon Cameron – 403-797-9889 – sharoncameron@hotmail.ca 

http://www.springbankdancers.com/
http://www.tuckntumble.ca/


We have had a wonderful spring full of changes, fun and learning! Although we have had some crazy fast 

changing weather, we had lots of fun outside playing soccer, baseball, bubbles, nature walks and bubble blowing. The 

children have learned so much this year and have come so far with their social and speech skills. 

 

As this school year comes to an end it is hard to believe some of our friends will be moving up and out of 

Daycare and into Kindergarten! We are so excited for our Future Kindergartens that we invite you to our Preschool 

Graduation Ceremony on Thursday June 21st at 4:00 pm. All the children in the Daycare room will perform a couple of 

songs for parents to be followed by our graduation ceremony. We will end the celebration with treats! We hope you will 

be able to join us for this fun and very important milestone! Please keep an eye out in your e-mails for an official 

invitation. 

 

As the weather continues to get warmer, we enjoy taking the children outdoors for longer periods of time. 

Please ensure your child has a hat, light jacket, and a water bottle each day. Bug spray and sunscreen are provided 

unless your child requires a specific brand.  

June 6th – Annual General Meeting – 6-7pm 

June 8th – Movie Night 

Cottage is closed July 1st – 15th 

Jasper – June 13th 

Elsie – June 24th 

 

To our friends leaving us for the summer – have a fun and safe summer!  

To our friends staying with us for the summer – we look forward to an exciting and fun filled summer with you! 

And a Happy Fathers Day to all our Cottage Dads! 

Roberta, Sholeh and Sydney 

 



 

Everybody is so excited for the summer break! 

We have had a very successful year. The children have worked very hard while still having fun too! We are so 

proud of the children in our class and how far they have come since the beginning of the year. They've 

improved their education, behaviour and social skills immensely. They have learned about many different 

topics like camping, sports, nature, spring/gardening, flowers and bugs. 

We have been taking advantage of the nice weather as the weather gets warmer by playing outside. 

Please send your child with a sunhat and appropriate clothing for the weather. We do provide sunscreen; 

however, if your child requires a special sunscreen, please send it with them in their backpack. We are looking 

forward to exploring outside, playing sports, participating in group games, running, rolling around, making 

bubbles, and using chalk for drawing.  

Tyler D- June 15th 

 

June 8rd – Last Movie Night until September 

Cottage is closed July 1 - July 15. For those of you returning for the summer -- see you on July 16th! 

 

 

Taiya, Flor, Marcy 

 

 

 

 

 

 



It’s that time of year again when we all comment about how fast the school year has 

gone! This year has been filled with lots of laughs and outdoor adventures. We are very 

excited for our upcoming year as there is going to be some big changes coming to the BAS 

room.  

 

We are also looking forward to summer time around Cottage – it is always a relaxing time 

filled with a lot of fun field trips. Thanks to those of you who filled in and returned your 

summer forms – our summer newsletter will be coming out shortly! 

 

Please have your child bring a water bottle to leave at cottage for the rest of the month – they 

are always so thirsty when we come in from playing on a hot day! 

 

June 16 – Brody S. 

June 21 – Blake 

June 28 – Austin 

 

 

 Cottage is closed the first two weeks of July – We re-open on July 16th for those of you signed up for 

summer. 

 Movie Night is June 8 – This will be the last one of until September!!! 

 

 

Melody, Melissa, Gracie and Tasia 

 

 


